Patient Group Meeting 26th January 2012 at Felmores Surgery
Attended by  Maria Mampilly

                     Carole Cater

                     Gloria Allen (Felmores Patient)
Meeting postponed unit 2nd February 2012

Patient Group Meeting 2nd February 2012at Felmores Surgery
Attended by  Maria Mampilly

                      Dr Mampilly

                     Carole Cater

                     Gloria Allen (Felmores Patient)

                     Simon Breedon (Felmores Patient)

                     Sastrisha Mohemmed (Laindon Patient)

Meeting to discus surgery improvements
Opening hours

SB. Agreed to the opening hours at Felmores. He thought that there were enough appointments and that as the surgery was open from 8.30am to 6.30pm 4 days and until 1.30 Thursday and with the extended hours every other Monday was long enough.
SM. Longer opening times needed at the Laindon Surgery mainly in the evenings.

Council will not agree to longer opening hours at the Laindon Surgery, as residents feel this will cause parking problems.

MM. Suggested that Laindon patients could write to council themselves requesting that the surgery be open longer hours during the day and evenings.
Receptionist

All agreed that the receptionists at both practises were helpful and understanding.
Parking

All agreed that there were not enough available parking spaces for the patients at either surgery. 

MM. Suggested council re paint the lines in the car park for patients at Felmores – all agreed

SB. Suggested a sign for limited parking time at Felmores as car park is used all day for school parking.
SM. Advised by MM that Laindon Patients can park in the community centre car park.

Clinical Care.

All were happy with the service they received from Dr Mampilly, the locum Doctors and Michelle the Practise Nurse at both surgeries.

Referrals

SB was not happy with some of the referrals that he has had for his daughter and wife. After waiting for a long time for the appointment, travelling miles to attend appointments, then on arrival at the hospital it was for the wrong consultant. 
MM. Fortis are returning too many referrals, as incorrect, and then charging for re-referrals.
All agreed that Fortis were not doing a good job, as referrals are taking too long, patients are being sent long distances then sometimes on arrival they are told it’s the wrong consultant or the patients records cannot be accessed.
Premises

All agreed that the premises at both surgeries were good with ample space.

MM advised that they are going to convert the loft space at Laindon for office administration staff.
Patient questionnaire

All were given a copy of the questionnaire which will be given to all patients at both surgeries with appointments with the Doctor and Nurse commencing on Monday 6th February for three weeks. They were asked to see if there was anything else needed to be added. This will be reviewed at the next meeting.

Next meeting to be held at Felmores surgery on Thursday 15th March 2012 at 2.00pm. All agreed to attend.
